
Tuning Fork Saturday 27th April, 2024 

 

All be it with a rather bleak forecast of chilly northerlies and a good chance of rain, 

there were still seven yachts lining up on the start line at the Measured Mile to have 

an early season blast – for several, the first of the year.  

Our experienced, and very thoughtful, Race Officer recognised that some of our 

crews might not maintain enthusiasm for too long and wisely kept the course fairly 

short and on the two rivers and all were pleased to be back to the RHYC club in time 

for drink.  

Congratulations to Entropy on retaining the Tuning Fork trophy followed very closely 

by Katla who joined us from Stour Sailing Club. Islay just managed to pip Clambake 

for third place.  

Thanks to everyone for braving the chill and to our RO and committee boat for making 

it all happen. 

 


